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21/04/2022  12:02:302022/0587/P OBJ Jean Stanger Planning Application for 11 Chalcot Road NW1 LH (2022/0587/P)

I wish to strongly object to the proposal to build two additional floors to the rear extension of 11 Chalcot Road 

on the grounds that it will severely restrict the light to the adjoining buildings. 

I would welcome a visit from the Planning Department to my property to confirm this fact. 

As it stands now Numbers 12 and 13 have restricted light levels due to the five storey blank wall of Number 1 

Egbert Street to the rear of these properties.  Number 13 has an additional storeys on its rear extension 

blocking the light to the lower ground, ground floor and first floors of Number 12.  Additional storeys to Number 

11 would further block daylight to the first and second floors of Number 12 on the other side. 

I request that the Council Planning Department carry out a daylight and light survey before making a decision 

on this application, which I urge you to reject.

It is unjust to alter an existing building to the significant detriment of neighbouring properties.
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